
 

 

 
 

DSPL9 Parent, Carer and Family Newsletter 
 

12th February 2025 
 

Welcome to the 10th DSPL9 newsletter  for the academic year 2024/25 . 
This provides families and school colleagues with current local SEND information with a focus on Parents and 
Families.  
 
This newsletter will be published fortnightly. Next edition : after half term break 
 
Please contact Triage  enquiries@dsplarea9.org.uk  if your child or young person has complex needs that you 
require further support with. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DSPL9 support 
• DSPL9 EBSA Support Groups for Parents and Carers are available to book 

• Dates for DSPL9 Coffee Mornings. 

Other services – New this week 
 

• Potential Kids share their February flyer with extra activities added and information about a PK 
exclusive session at Ninja Warrior Watford. 

• Sign up now to join ONE of the FREE workshops Beezee Families, are running during the February half 
term holidays. You and your child(ren) aged 6 – 12 can enjoy a cook-along with nutritionists, followed by 
a fun physical activity session led by a sports coach from Watford FC. 

Other services – From previous news but places may still be available. 
 

• Supporting Links share a variety of face to face and online workshops 

• Families Feeling Safe  have revised the start date of their fully funded online course ‘Supporting Families 
with Protective Behaviours’ for Dads and male carers.  
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Parent/carer monthly 

Emotional Based School Avoidance (EBSA) Support Groups 
 

Does your child’s school avoidance affect you as a parent? 
 

Would you like a safe space to share your experiences with others? 
 

DSPL 9 will be holding monthly sessions for parents with children experiencing EBSA to share their 
experiences and seek support from a range of professionals attending each of the sessions. 

 

Monday 17th March 1pm-2.30pm 
 

SfYP Booking link for 17.03.25 

Monday 19th May 1pm -2.30pm 
 

WFC Community Trust  Booking link for 19.05.25 

Monday 16th June 1pm 2.30pm 
 

Transition Booking link for 16.06.25 

 
Please use the links above to book. 

 
All sessions will be held remotely via Microsoft Teams.   
Please note you will receive the Microsoft Teams link within your booking confirmation. 
 
Each meeting will be attended by two Family Support Workers, Nessie therapists and facilitated by the 
DSPL 9 Manager and SEND Lead. 

 
Each session will start with all parents in one group, followed by the use of breakout rooms to enable 
age specific conversations and discussions to take place.  The session will then end with all parents 
coming together.

https://buytickets.at/dspl9/1400486
https://buytickets.at/dspl9/1400488
https://buytickets.at/dspl9/1400494


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
           PARENT/CARER COFFEE MORNINGS 2025 

                 For all parents/carers of children with SEND 
 

• TUESDAY 25TH MARCH 10AM -11.30AM 

• WEDNESDAY 7TH MAY 10AM -11.30AM 

• THURSDAY 3RD JULY 10AM -11.30AM 
ASDA WATFORD COMMUNITY ROOMS 
ST ALBANS RD, WATFORD WD24 7RT 

 
 

Please join the DSPL9 Triage team to find out about the support available 

locally and to meet other parents and carers of children with SEND. We are 

delighted to also be welcoming professionals from Children and Young 

People’s Mental Health Services, SPACE Herts and Add Vance. 

If you would like to attend or to find out more please email us at- 

enquiries@dsplarea9.org.uk 
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• Supporting Links share a variety of face to face and online 
workshops 

• Families Feeling Safe  have revised the start date of their 
fully funded online course ‘Supporting Families with 
Protective Behaviours’ for Dads and male carers.  

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 


